From: Yamasaki, Mariko -FS
Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 3:00 PM
To: Scott Dai
Cc: Costello, Chris- FS; Ruth D Yanai
Subject: Your tree coring proposal at BEF is good to go

Hi Scott,
 
Your BEF research request paperwork for your pilot study “Wood growth patterns in long-term NxP fertilization in NE hardwood forests” has been signed so you’re good to go.  Please let Chris Costello know when you plan to be working at BEF this fall.  Please make sure that all your field sampling material and equipment from plots and laboratory site is removed at the conclusion of your work. I hope the proposed work bears fruit and you submit another request to conduct research on BEF when the time comes. 
 
We would appreciate the courtesy of your acknowledging the cooperation of the Northern Research Station and the Bartlett Experimental Forest in any publications as well as a monitoring report on what you found during your sampling efforts.  Have a safe field season and good luck with your project.  
 
All the best.
Mariko
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		Mariko Yamasaki 
Research Wildlife Biologist and 
Silvi/WL Team Leader

	Forest Service
Northern Research Station, NRS-07

	p: 603-868-7659 
f: 603-868-7604 
mariko.yamasaki@usda.gov

	Forestry Sciences Laboratory 
271 Mast Road
Durham, NH 03824
www.fs.fed.us 
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